
Comments received from current Stepping Up delegate:    

The AFM ‘Stepping Up’ course was recommended for me after my manager completed the 

Accelerate course last year. I have found the course to be of great value as I am not currently a 

manager but hope to move into a role with more responsibility in the short term.   The course has 

enabled me to assess my leadership style and understand what is required of a manager to succeed. 

The one-day events have been very interactive, and it is good to share ideas and experiences with 

other delegates who work in the same sector and have the same problems / issues.    

I can already see myself using the skills learnt on the course in my day-to-day role and will no doubt 

refer to my notes and the course material for many years to come.   I would recommend the course 

to anyone who has just moved into a management role or is planning to ‘step up’ and would like to 

thank Les at Origos for his support throughout. Les was very welcoming from the first time we met 

and has been a great mentor.    

Curtis Parker  

Business & Client Support Officer  

 

  

   

  

 

 


